DEPARTMENT OF PuBLic HEALTH
CITY OF CHICAGO

January 12, 2016

Gary T. Johnson

President, Chicago History Museum
President, Museums in the Park
1601 North Clark Street

Chicago, IL 60614

Dear Gary,

Thank you for your letter and complimentary general admission card to all the Chicago museums
and zoos. Unfortunately, our department has a strict gift policy that does not allow us to accept
it, and had to return it.

The Chicago Department of Public Health appreciates the gesture and wishes your office much
success in the coming year.

Sincerely,

AL M

Commissioner

cc: Steven 1. Berlin, Executive Director
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